
 

 

Building a caring community for residents who want to remain 
in their homes safely and affordably while maintaining a 

meaningful lifestyle. 

NEWSLETTER       JULY 2022 
PRESIDENT’S POST 

 Hi Members and Volunteers, 

What an extremely hot month we are experiencing! The lawn and 
plants have put in a request for a large umbrella.   

Let me give you a quick update on what the board has been working 
on. First, we are tallying up results of the membership survey. This is 
a critical component of our planning and helps us to develop 
services, programs and communication methods that work for our 
members. If you have not yet completed the survey questionnaire, 
then take a minute and do it now. I know it is past the submission 

deadline, but your input and opinions will be appreciated. 

Next, we are working to improve our website. The board voted unanimously to invest in a more 
user friendly and interesting website for our members, volunteers, and the community at large. 
Margo Pearson graciously volunteered to work with me to lead the project. We hope to have the 
system updated in a couple of months.  

Bruce Cunningham continues to host a number of social activities. I recently attended the brunch 
at the new bagel shop, Fuhgedaboutit Bagel Company. What a nice little spot. The bagels were 
fresh and delicious. 

Erika Pratt, who recently returned from Honduras, hosted a brunch last Saturday for volunteer 
drivers and the call managers who schedule ride requests. We are very fortunate to have such 
caring and committed team leaders donating their time and talents to Aging in Place – The 
Woodlands. 

We are investigating a number of new opportunities and I will have more updates for you in our 
next newsletter. In the meantime, stay cool and well-hydrated. 

Best wishes, 

Robyn 

 



 

ENJOY FREE CONCERT WITH YOUR AIP-TW FRIENDS AND NEIGHBORS 

Many of us are old enough to have experienced 
Beatlemania in the band’s heyday. Love Me Do, 
All You Need Is Love and Yesterday are among 
the songs we will never forget. 

Our Social Team has reserved free seating for 
AIP-TW members and guests for “Music of the 
Beatles” at the Cynthia Woods Mitchell 
Pavilion on Wednesday, July 27. Gates open 
at 7 p.m. and performances start at 8 p.m. 
Please RSVP no later than the day before the 

concert to brucecunningham@gmail.com or call him at 281-686-7979 for seating 
information. No tickets are required, but we won't know our exact seating location until 
the week of the concert. You will be advised by email of that location. Our seats for 
previous concerts have been in the first row of the mezzanine and easy to access. 

We will do our best to accommodate ride requests. It will be on a first-come, first-served 
basis as we have limited capacity after 5 p.m. To schedule your ride, please call 281-845-
4441 or email aiptwtx@gmail.com.  

RECENT SNAPSHOTS FROM OUR PHOTO ALBUM  

 
Members and guests enjoying bagels and beverages at local bagel bakery. 
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Jerry Saber and Gloria Moser (right), 
were among volunteer drivers 
attending an appreciation brunch 
hosted by Erika Pratt, team leader for 
the rideshare program. Carol Saber, 
center, sometimes rides along to 
keep Jerry company and socialize 
with people he transports to medical 
appointments, grocery stores, social 
events and other places.  

 

 

 

 

Volunteer drivers Sharon Heuer 
and Marg Pierson were among 
guests at appreciation brunch.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Board President Robyn West and Membership Team Leader Margo Pierson conduct a 
workshop on making our website more user friendly.     



 

PLEASE RESPOND TO SURVEY IF YOU HAVEN’T DONE SO ALREADY We want to 
hear from you!  If you haven’t returned the survey, please send it back via email. Call 281-
845-441 or email aiptwtx@gmail.com if you need a new copy of the survey or have any 
questions. Thank you for sharing your opinions as the board plots AIP-TW’s way forward. 

“I feel if you are lucky enough to get in a position to help others, you should. People helping people 
because it’s the right thing to do.” Dolly Parton 

Our Village is a  
Proud Member of 
the Village to Village  
Network 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Visit us on Facebook at http://www.facebook.com/groups/aiptw or visit our website: 

https://aiptwtx.clubexpress.com. 
 
 

 

 

 


